
GRAND JUNCTION 

CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

 

July 9, 2001 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met on Monday, July 9, 2001 at 
7:04 in the Municipal Hearing Room to discuss workshop items.  Those present were 
Harry Butler, Dennis Kirtland, Bill McCurry, Jim Spehar, Reford Theobold, Janet Terry 
and President of the Council Cindy Enos-Martinez.   
 

Summaries and action on the following topics: 
 

1. TWO RIVERS CONVENTION CENTER COLOR SCHEME UPDATE:  Parks & 
Recreation Director Joe Stevens updated City Council on the time schedule for 
the Two Rivers remodel.  Due to unforeseen delays, the time lines have been 
revised.  They still anticipate reopening in early December, 2001.  However, in 
order to meet those deadlines, some decisions will need to be made quickly.  
One of those is the color scheme.   

 

Action Summary: After an in depth discussion of the color scheme being 
presented, the majority of Council was comfortable going forward. 

 

2. VISIONING PROJECT UPDATE:  Members of the steering committee and the 
consultant's team updated Council on the progress of the community visioning 

effort .  Brian Mahoney, committee chair, gave a history of the formation of the 
committee, the composition of the committee and then introduced the consultant 
James Kent.  Mr. Kent detailed the process and the results of their work. 

 

Action Summary:   The Council listened, asked questions and encouraged the 
consultant to go forward. 


